



November 21, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

This is to notify you that I am moving Ms. Barbara Hart from her position as an Appointed Member of the Historical Commission of the City of West Allis to fill the vacant position of Library Board President's Designee for the Commission. This realignment is due to the resignation of Ms. Mikolajewski from that position. Ms. Hart's current five-year term expires on December 31, 2021.

Your confirmation of this realignment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw MYR\CMTES\HISTC.Realign

Van Donne